
ST CRIOX INTERNATIONAL QUILTERS’ GUILD 
BUSINESS MEETING MINUTES 
October 15, 2008 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 6:32 PM 
 
Introductions 
 
Minutes accepted as read.  (Only the parts of minutes where action was taken were read.  
Minutes are available in full on the web site.) 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  $6110.60 
 
 
See last month’s minutes for upcoming workshops and schedules. 
 
Jolene reported for fund raising that we pretty much emptied the boxes after last month 
so we need more stuff. 
 
Mary Ann O’Brien put in her plug for attendance at the Area 5 meeting on Oct 29 at 
Center Street Church in Machias.  This event is pot luck and each attendant should 
provide her own place setting.  Mary Ann will be leaving Calais at 2:30 to allow time for 
set up.  If you are willing to help, contact Mary Ann.  Meeting begins at 5 with dinner to 
follow at 6. 
 
New Business:  Motion to use guild muslin for background of bowtie kit to be 
grand prize at Christmas party. Mary Ann moved and Bonnie seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
Marcia emailed on behalf of the Calais Rotary asking the guild to make a quilt to raise 
money for Polio Plus.  The Rotary Foundation and Bill Gates Foundation will match our 
contributions.  Consensus was to table this until there was more information. 
 
Arrangements were made for delivery of checks from the show to the various charities. 
Hopefully this can be done at next month’s business meeting. 
 
Linda Coffey reported further on the cancer bags for the Charlotte County Hospital.  The 
plan is to do this for the February workshop, if this is not too late.  Linda will report 
further at the November meeting. 
 
Mary Ann  Spearin did a presentation on cutting bias binding. 
 
Block of the month for next meeting should be done with muslin background and fall 
colors.  Use guild muslin. 
 
Block of the month won by Mary Louise. 
 
Fabric drawing won by Mary Louise. 



 
Show and tell. 
 
Thanks to Bonnie and Jolene for refreshments. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
 
Jane M. Eaton 
 


